
 

                                                                        Dundalk Young at Heart 

                                                                        Doris Nurcombe, Pres 

 

      K. Best 

       

      Township of Southgate 

      Dear Sir 

      Thank You for considering the input from the local seniors of the Dundalk  

 Young at Heart social group. 

          

      There is a general concensus of the membership supporting the maintenance  

of the community theatre and cultural centre of The Olde Town Hall. That being 

said we can offer no firm committments of use or money. 

In discussion with the executive of our group we came to the following 

responses: 

 1) we would not use the theatre space. 

       2) we cannot financially support the Olde Town Hall.  

    Our meeting have been suspended for nearly a year and will continue for the 

    foreseeable future due to Covid 19. We wish to express interest in attending  

    any local programs that could be at the theatre; only as individuals patrons. 

    If there is any positive change once we resume meeting we will contact you. 

    Thank You  

    Doris Nurcombe 

 

 

  

 

 


